HERMANN AREA AMBULANCE DISTRICT
MINUTES OF OPEN HEARING MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
August 19, 2024

On Monday, August 19, 2024, an open hearing meeting was held to set the tax levy proposed by
the District. The meeting was held at the Hermann Area Ambulance District from 12:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

There were no citizens present at the meeting.

At the close of the meeting, a phone meeting was held by the Board of Directors to set the tax
levy as proposed. President Harold Englert called the meeting to order at 17:00.

A motion was made by Dennis Scheidegger and seconded by John Noltensmeyer, to set the tax
levy at 0.1387 per hundred dollars assessed evaluation as per the Pro Forma from the State Auditor’s
Office. Debby Heying voted “yes”, Glen Brandt voted “yes”, to set the tax levy as proposed. Jim Oncken
was unavailable for a vote

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 17:06.

Submitted by: Michael Mueller, Administrator
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